
Public Hearing – 6:00 p.m. 
Davis School District Administration Building,  

45 East State Street, Farmington Ut 84025 
Tuesday April 15, 2025 

 
 
Board Members Present: 
President Brigit Gerrard, Vice President Emily Price, Julie Powell, Kristen Hogan, Michelle 
Barber, Alisa Mercer, and Joani Stevens. 
 
Administration Present: 
Superintendent Dan Linford, Business Administrator Mr. Tim Leffel, Asst. Superintendent John 
Zurbuchen, and Asst. Superintendent Logan Toone. 
 
Administration Excused: 
Asst. Superintendent Fidel Montero. 
 
 
TIME CERTAIN ITEM – 6:00 P.M. – PUBLIC HEARING 
The Public will be given an opportunity to address the Board regarding Boundary Changes to 
take effect in the 2025-2026 School Year at Canyon Creek Elementary and Eagle Bay 
Elementary. 
 
The need for the proposed changes is due to a decline of parents requesting an English-only 
option in Grades 1-3 at Eagle Bay Elementary.  The decline does not allow those students to 
experience an effective educational experience. 
 
The proposed solution is for 1st, 2nd, and 3rd Grade students that are not enrolled in the 
Immersion Program to attend Canyon Creek Elementary.  Students that are impacted by this 
change will be provided with a District Bus for transportation to Canyon Creek Elementary. 
 
 
Public Comments: 
 
No one signed up 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:02 pm. 
 
 
 

_______________________ 
President 
Board of Education 
Davis School District 

___________________________ 
Business Administrator 
Board of Education  
Davis School District 
 
 
 
 
A Closed Meeting May Be Held to Discuss Property, Negotiations, Personnel Issues, Pending Litigation or 
Development of Security. In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, persons needing special 
accommodations for this meeting should call Steve Baker at 801-402-5315 to make appropriate arrangements. 
Advance notice is appreciated. 


